
From: Joe Holland [kb5vjy@att.net] 
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2010 11:44 AM 
To: Melvin Collins; 'Jerry Roark'; hossin.hashenzadeh@fcc.gov 
Subject: Status FCC Application for KWMS-LD 
 
Importance: High 
Melvin, 
 
     Please show that we wish to cancel the application for KWMS-LD BDFCDTL-20100812ABE.  
We will be filing a Application for Displacement due to KSLA Full power on channel 17 in 
Shreveport, is less than 200km from our location. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Joseph Holland for Sonrise Communications, INC Licensee for KWMS-LP  
 
 
 
Joseph Holland 
NELA Broadcast Consultants, LLC 
100 Sherwood Drive 
West Monroe, La 71291 
318-348-0153 
htp://www.nelabroadcast.com 
http://www.hostinghams.com 
 


